
NOTICE OF BUDGET 
Notice is hereby given that proposed Penrose Water District and Penrose Water District-
Water Activity Enterprise 2024 supplemental budgets and proposed 2025 budgets for the 
Penrose Water District and the Penrose Water District Water Activity Enterprise were 
submitted to the Penrose Water District Board of Directors on October 3, 2024. Copies of 
the proposed budgets are on file at the office of the Penrose Water District where the same 
can be requested for inspection. A public hearing will be held during a Regular Meeting of 
the Penrose Water District Board of Directors to be held on December 9, 2024 at 3:00 p.m., 
after which said proposed budgets will be considered for adoption. Any interested elector 
of the Penrose Water District may request to inspect the proposed budgets and file or 
register any objections thereto at any time prior to the final adoption of the budgets. 
Additionally, at the time set forth above, a public hearing will be held in matters of a rate 
increase for calendar year 2025. 
 

Board of the Penrose Water District 
Kimberly Blackberg - Sec./Treasurer 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


